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SEATTLE, Jan. 14, 2008 -- Boeing [NYSE: BA] and Middle East airline Gulf Air yesterday held a signing ceremony
in Bahrain to announce the airline's intent to purchase 787 Dreamliners. Boeing looks forward to welcoming Gulf
Air as the newest member of the Dreamliner team upon conclusion of contract negotiations.
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